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The Beman Food Critics are a student led group who 
provide feedback and assistance to the Office of Food, 
Nutrition and Wellness in all areas concerning Cafeteria 
Menu Offerings. 

The Beman Food Critics have also been supporting in 
advocating for Farm to School and Free School Meals to 
our State Legislature. 



On March 20th, 2025; we had 11 of our Food Critics testify before 
the state legislature on the Education Committee and to the Joint 
Committee on Finance, Bonding and Revenue.  

These students all spoke to the importance of the need for 
funding to support the continuation of free school meals for 
districts like ours as well as grant opportunities to better connect 
students to where their food comes from. 





In Honor of Board Appreciation Month

The Office of Food, Nutrition and Wellness Services 
along with the Beman Food Critics have prepared a 
student created meal called “Mango Chicken” served 
over Brown Rice and Locally Grown Brussel Sprouts. 

This item will be introduced to the student body at 
Beman and MHS in May! 




